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IN REPLY PLEASE REFER TO:

Attn.: MR. KAZUHISA MORI
B Executive Vice Chairman
79 ANP 200 JAPAN ATOMIC INDUSTRAIL FORUM, INC.
1-1-13 Shimbashi, Minato-KU
Tokyo 105-8605 Japan

Dear Mr. Mori,

Now that I am back in Moscow I wish to thank you for the excellent
hospitality you and your colleagues extended to me and for the interesting
discussion that [ had with you at the Annual JAIF Forum.

I consider that our talks were very instructive and fruitful. Indeed, issues
of severe accidents, utilization of submarines, emergency response and
risk assessment are exceedingly important in terms of future development
of nuclear power and environmental protection. I believe that cooperation
and exchange in these areas will be to the mutual benefit of both JAIF
and my Institute.

I am looking forward to seeing you in Moscow as a guest of Nuclear
Safety Institute of Russian Academy of Sciences.

Sincerely yours,

Director,
Corresponding Member of RAS

L. Bolshov
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